
October 2021

Dear families:

On behalf of Marion City Schools, we would like to invite you to participate in a fun and exciting
program designed to help your child  with school now and in the future!

The 21st Century On Demand Program is a free after school program that allows students
and families to access academic enrichment, positive youth development experiences, and
family learning opportunities.

It’s for the family! The 21st Century On Demand Program fosters positive youth development
and engages families in exciting activities kits along with exclusive access to other community
programming throughout Marion.

It’s Flexible! Programming is accessible both as an in person option and for students who are
enrolled in  our  Blended Learning Programs.

The Nita M. Lowry 21st Century Community Learning Center offered by Marion City Schools as
the 21 On Demand Program, is on a first come first serve basis. Due to limited space, please
return your enrollment forms to your child’s school office as soon as possible.  If the program is
filled, you will be notified and your child will be placed on a waiting list. If you wish to decline,
please return the decline letter, found at the back of this packet to your child’s school office.

Space is limited so sign up today! Questions? Contact Lisa Morgan, 21st Century Program
Manager at 740-223-4426 or email at lmorgan@mcspresidents.org.

We look forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,

Lisa Morgan
21st Century Program Manager
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